
 
 

 

 
 
Media Advisory     Contact:  Margaret Althoff- Olivas 
UMC to Issue Report     Director of Public Affairs 
In Wake of ACLU Lawsuit   521-7655 
April 3, 2014 
 
University Medical Center of El Paso will hold a news conference at 2:00 p.m. on Friday, 
April 4, 2014 to share with the community the findings of an independent and 
comprehensive review of the hospital’s policies, procedures and practices relating to 
patients that have been brought to the Medical Center by Customs and Border 
Protection (CBP) and other law enforcement agencies.   
 
The report was commissioned by UMC’s Board of Managers in early January shortly 
after a lawsuit was filed against the Hospital District by the American Civil Liberties 
Union.  The lawsuit alleges civil rights violations occurred when a patient in CBP custody 
was transported to UMC for examination.  The Medical Center’s Board pledged to share 
the report with the community in an effort to remain open and transparent with all of 
its stakeholders. 
 
What: Report to the Community 

When: 2:00 p.m., Friday, April 4, 2014 

Where:   University Medical Center of El Paso 
               4815 Alameda 

8th floor Boardroom 
 
Who: Tracy Yellen, Chair, UMC Board of Managers  
 Laura Cavaretta, Report Author, Cavaretta, Katona & Francis, PLLC 
 Dr. Jose Burgos, UMC Medical Staff member 
 Blas Meza, Director, UMC Emergency Department 
  
     
University Medical Center of El Paso is a not-for-profit, community hospital located in El Paso, Texas. Our 
goal is to enhance the health and wellness of the El Paso community by making high quality, affordable 
healthcare services accessible to all. Our tradition of respectful service is enriched by our participation in 
healthcare-related education, research and innovation. For more information, please visit our website at 
www.umcelpaso.org. 
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